
Temporary Suspension of the Armed Forces of the 
Philippines (AFP) Pensioners Enrollment under the 

Individually Paying Program (IPP) - PhilHealth Coverage 
of the AFP Pensioners

Please be informed that effective 01 March 2013, enrollment of AFP 
Pensioners under the Individually Paying Program (IPP) - PhilHealth 
Coverage of the AFP Pensioners will be temporarily suspended until 
further notice.  This is to give way for the system enhancement and 
strategic planning approach to be conducted by PhilHealth and AFP 
for the project.
 
Applicants who wish to enroll under the program are advice to pay 
their PhilHealth premiums under the regular IPP through  over the 
counter payment scheme at any PhilHealth Local Health Insurance 
Offices (LHIOs) or accredited collecting agents.  On the other hand, 
existing AFP enrollees confirmed  by  the AFP will continuously be 
deducting their PhilHealth premiums through pension deduction.
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